
  

katten.com

Moving to the US — Tax and Immigration Issues
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May 26, 2020

Matthew Sperry, a partner in the Private Wealth practice, will participate in the “Moving to the US — 
Tax and Immigration Issues” webinar at 1:00 p.m. (BST) on Tuesday, May 26. The webinar, produced 
in partnership with Katten and Range Developments, will discuss high-net-worth clients moving to the 
United States.

To view the recording, click here.
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